UMTSHEZI MUNICIPALITY

PROPOSED SALE OF ERF 769 AND SUBSEQUENT DEVELOPMENT

EXTENSION 3
Proposals are hereby requested in terms of section 14(2)(a)(b) of the Municipal Finance Management Act No 56 of 2003, from interested and affected parties for the purchase and subsequent development of the undermentioned site:

LOT NO
AREA m2
ADDRESS
 

ZONING

PRICE+VAT
769

24864m2
Cnr Subway and Elizabeth Ave
Administration

Market Related

Proposals must also include detailed time frames, relevant proof of registration, VAT number, recent audited financial statements, and recent company profile.

A compulsory site inspection/briefing will be held on Tuesday 15 June 2010 at 10:00 at the Municipal offices.

Documents must be completed in full along with all enclosures (inclusive of tax clearances) and will constitute a proposal.

The closing date for the receipt of the proposals is Wednesday, 30 June 2010 at 10:00.  All proposals are to be submitted in a sealed envelope clearly marked “Development of Erf 769”, and placed in the tender box in the foyer of the Municipal Offices, Victoria Street, Estcourt.

A sketch plan depicting the erf to be sold, will be open for inspection at the Director: PECS Offices during office hours, for a period of thirty(30) days from date of publication hereof, during which period written objections may be lodged with the undersigned. Should you require any additional information, you may contact Mr F Shaik – 036 -342 7847.

PUBLISHED at ESTCOURT this 4th day of June 2010.

NOTICE NO:36/10 







PN NJOKO

       MUNICIPAL MANAGER


